
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
March 18, 2004 

RE:    Lite-On Technology 

FCC ID:  PPQ-WN1301P 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. 
 

1.) The Internal Photographs and External Photographs are a little bit too grainy. If possible, it 
would be appreciated if you could provide clearer photographs. 

2.) No Agent Authorization letter was supplied empowering Sporton to act on behalf of Lite-On. 
Please provide. 

3.) The Block Diagram does not meet the requirements of 2.1033(b)(5). Please review and supply 
corrected Block Diagram. 

4.) The Manual does not contain the required Information to User as specified in 15.21. Please 
review. 

5.) The Radiated Emissions do not show any measured values above 2.6GHz. Are you 
suggesting there are no emissions of interest above 2.6GHz? Were measurements taken in all 
the restricted bands of 15.205? 

6.) Was a Declaration of Conformity assessment performed on this equipment as a computer 
peripheral? 

7.) FYI: Please make sure all files uploaded to AmericanTCB for submission to FCC use Adobe 
5.x format. The FCC does not yet use this version of Adobe Acrobat and some files may be 
incompatible. 

 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Director of Engineering 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 

mailto:whgraff@AmericanTCB.com

